

Lydgate Junior School

Headteacher: Mrs R Hurding
Acting Deputy Head: Mrs B Noble
Manchester Road, Crosspool, Sheffield, S10 5DP
Telephone: 0114 2669500
Website: www.lydgatejunior.co.uk
Email: enquiries@lydgate-jun.sheffield.sch.uk



Tuesday 13th June 2023

Y4 Scarborough Trip

Dear Parents/Carers,

You are already aware that, as part of our study of contrasting localities, we are taking the Y4 children to Scarborough for the day. **This will take place on Wednesday 28th June.** Over the course of the day, we will be visiting the castle, taking part in a workshop at the art gallery and we will of course be spending some time on the beach. There may even be an ice cream thrown in!

In order to make the most of the day, we need to leave school early and we will arrive back late. We ask that the children be in school by 7:15am to register and we aim to arrive back at school at 7.30pm.

Everyone should wear school uniform for the day. Please also make sure that your child is dressed appropriately for the weather. It is likely to be warm and sunny so we ask that all children have a sun hat and that sun cream has already been applied - staff will carry extra sun cream. Your child will also need a small towel and spare clothes in case we go paddling, as well as a packed lunch and a water bottle. As it is such a long day, you may want to send a couple of extra snacks too. There is no need for pocket money as ice cream will be included as part of the visit.

The cost for this visit is **£6.50** which includes the cost of the workshop, the visit to the castle and a contribution towards coach travel, which school is partly funding. *All payments should be made via ParentPay*.

If you would like to help with this trip, please follow the below link to complete the online form by this Friday 16th June. Ideally, we need 2-3 parents per class. We will then be in touch to let you know if you are needed or not.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=v3mdwHhzMU2pWsDQPymUg9tBehkBrXhKpj5MPcSDDTxUNVRaUFY5SVVFQzBIUDhGNjFGM1INU0Q3SC4u

We are very much looking forward to our trip to the seaside!

With best wishes, The Year 4 team







